
MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

LICENSING ACT 2003 COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON  

18 NOVEMBER 2010 

 

 

Present:  Councillor FitzGerald (Vice-Chairman)(in the Chair), 

and Councillors Brindle, Mrs Gibson, Mrs Hinder, 

Mrs Joy, Naghi, Mrs Parvin, Parvin, Warner and 

B Mortimer 

 
 Also Present: Councillors Yates (Observing) 

 

 

REFERRED MATTERS 

 
 

31. LICENSING ACT 2003 STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY FOR THE PERIOD 
ENDING 6 JANUARY 2014  

 
The Committee considered the report of the Head of Change and Scrutiny setting 
out the draft Statement of Licensing Policy for approval following consultation.  

It was noted that there had been no changes following consideration of the 
consultation responses received.  The Committee requested that those who had 

responded be informed of the result of their response and the policy being 
referred for adoption and subsequent publication. 
 

RECOMMENDED:  That Council adopt the Statement of Licensing Policy for the 
Period Ending 6 January 2014, attached at Appendix A. 


